
Plagiarism software workshop held 
 
The University of Nairobi recently identified a plagiarism software for use throughout the university.  As 
a preliminary prior to formal launch, orientation workshops were held to enlighten chairs of various 
departments to its use.   
A workshop for the College of health sciences was held on the 12th May 2015 at the medical school 
library led by a team from the main library.   
During workshop chars of respective departments were introduced to the software.  They found it be 
very versatile and relatively easy to use.  Most felt this would greatly help in reducing the scourge of 
plagiarism. 
While awaiting formalization and roll out to members of the university, each school was issued with a 
password for their initial use.  The department of surgery was allocated a password for the school of 
medicine. 
 

 
 


